
 
  

 

ATTENTION 
 
 

Pennsylvania has a new Quarantine on Boxwoods 
(http://www.agriculture.pa.gov/Protect/PlantIndustry/Boxwood/Pages/default.aspx) 

 

 
If you are shipping boxwoods to PA you will need a  

phytosanitary certificate or a compliance agreement 
from the Maryland Department of Agriculture. 

 
 

Contact Maryland Department of Agriculture, Plant Protection and Weed 
Management at 410-841-5920 or at ppwm.mda@maryland.gov for more 
information or to request assistance in meeting the requirements of this 

quarantine. 
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